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Right Lane Westbound I-70 at 79 Closed 3 Months 

 Construction is underway to convert the existing Interstate 70 and Mid Riv-

ers Mall Drive interchange from a cloverleaf into a new diverging diamond.  This 

construction project includes some work on the I-70 bridges over Dardenne Creek, 

located between Mid Rivers Mall Drive and Route 79.  Beginning Monday, April 

22, the right lane will be closed  over Dardenne Creek for three months.  The closure 

will affect the exit only lane to Route 79.  Motorists will still be able to exit to Route 

79, but they will not have a dedicated lane from Mid Rivers Mall Drive to Route 79.  

Construction on the overall interchange project will be complete in Fall 2013. 

April is No MOre Trash Month 

On Saturday, April 6, MoDOT  

crews, State Rep. Chuck 

Gatschenberger and my family, 

spent time picking litter along  

I-64 at the Route 94 inter-

change.  Across the County and 

throughout the St. Louis Area, 

Adopt-A-Highway groups also 

picked up litter along sections 

of highway. April is No MOre Trash month to bring awareness to the litter problem 

on state highways. MoDOT overall spends $5 million annually picking up the trash 

tossed out car windows.  Save tax dollars and obey the law by not littering. 


